
Dear reviewers,                                                                                           July, 7, 2021 

 

We have made the suggested modifications, among others, the introduction and conclusions 

have been expanded and a diagram with a summary of the Abscopal effect has been 

incorporated. We have also corrected the errors in the bibliographic citations. Given that the 

toxicity is recorded in each section in relation to the studies cited, we did not consider it 

convenient to dedicate a section to the toxicity of each immunotherapeutic agent. 

On the other hand, we have had to add three authors, who are the coordinators of all these 

review papers, something that we did not do in the first submission of the paper. 

 We await the decision, thanking each reviewer for their suggestions and evaluations.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 Javier Luna and the rest of the authors 

 

  



2021-07-19  

Dear editor, The suggested changes have been made. In the modified manuscript submitted, I 

have made another change, as the order of an author has been changed. Thank you very much 

for your work. 

Kind regards, 

 Dr Javier Luna 


